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September 28, 2021  
 
Christine Long 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street  
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Long: 
 
EB-2021-0110 and EB-2021-0243 - Hydro One Networks Inc. – Transmission and Distribution Rate 
Application - 2023 
 
We are representing the Consumers Council of Canada (“Council”) in the above-referenced proceeding.  
On September 17, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued its Procedural Order No. 1.  In that 
P.O. the OEB indicated its intent to commence a separate, generic proceeding on its own motion to 
review a number of issues related to the Uniform Transmission Rates and the Export Transmission 
Service rate.  We are advising the OEB that the Council intends to participate in the separate generic 
proceeding.  The Council also intends to continue to participate in the current rate proceeding.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Julie E. Girvan 

 

Julie E. Girvan 
 

CC: HON, Regulatory  

 C. Keizer, Torys  

  

  

 

 


